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From: Scott Ashall 
Sent: 15 November 2021 15:37
To: Local Plan
Subject: On behalf of Ashall Property, Chester road, Walton
Attachments:

Importance: High

 
Ashall Property Ltd has sent our full representations to the Local Plan consultations email address via a drop box link. 
Can you please confirm receipt of these documents, which comprise our overall letter of representations and 7 
supporting Annexes (Annex 1-7). The overall letter of representation is also attached to this email” 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Scott Ashall  




